
 

STOP THE MONSTER MAST 
Were you even consulted on whether you wanted it near you? 

 
Pic: A similar mast in the borough; bulky cabinets 
not shown. 

 

A developer wants to put a mobile phone mast 
at the junction of Charecroft Way and Richmond 
Way (behind the W12 shopping centre and right in 
front of The Shepherds Building office block). 

Stark looking, It would be a massive 20 metres / 
66 feet high, totally out of place for the area.  

There has not been proper consultation with all 
homes and schools within range. The application 
also withholds essential details. 

Borough residents near masts are experiencing 
health problems like sleep disturbance and 
palpitations. Objections requested by Wednesday, 
4 Jan, but please get yours in now.  
 

 
 

HAVE YOUR SAY… 
 
● You can email planning@lbhf.gov.uk - make sure you quote planning application. 
2022/03500/TEL56. Or you can comment online at https://bit.ly/3YdvV2s  
 
For more info, visit https://www.techsceptics.org.uk/5g/charecroft.htm  

Example objection points – please use your own words: I object to the proposed mast. It would be 
an eyesore, totally out of character for the area. It would be much too close to some properties, 
such as The Shepherds Building office block. 

It would not be good for our health, and especially children, whose bodies are still developing. 
To approve it would undermine the Council’s statutory duty of preventing impairment to children's 
health and development. 

I am also disappointed that the developer has failed to properly consult local residents and schools 
within range. 

● You can also post an objection to Aisling Merriman, Planning Officer, Development 
Management. LB Hammersmith & Fulham, King Street, London W6 9JU.  

 
 

For urgent enquiries and offers of help, email w14.03500@saynoto5g.uk or ring 07976-414913. 
Printed, published and promoted by SayNoTo5G Campaign (New Alliance), PO Box 13199, SW6 6ZU 

b

 

mailto:planning@lbhf.gov.uk?subject=2022/03500/TEL56&bcc=w14.03500@saynoto5g.uk
https://bit.ly/3YdvV2s
https://www.techsceptics.org.uk/5g/charecroft.htm
mailto:w14.03500@saynoto5g.uk

